
 

 

 

 

 

 

Feb 25, 2021 
 
To: All Customers Using the HUM DT family of products 
 
Re: End of Life Notice 
 
Dear customer, 
 
Linx Technologies is announcing the End of Life transition of the HUM DT family of products.  
 
The firmware used in this module is no longer supported and therefore should not be used with new designs. 
Please contact Linx for other wireless solutions, including the HumPRO™ Series, which is the recommended 
alternative to the HumDT™ Series. 
 

This end-of-life notice affects the following Linx products: 
• HUM-868-DT EVM-868-DT MDEV-868-DT 
• HUM-900-DT  EVM-900-DT MDEV-900-DT 

 
Please contact Linx Sales or Customer Service for further details related to this notice.  



 
 
 

End of Life for DT Family Products  
PCN #: LEOL-210225-1 
Publish Date: February 25, 2021 
 
Type of Change  
End of Life 
 
Products Affected 

HUM-868-DT 
HUM-900-DT 
EVM-868-DT 
EVM-900-DT 
MDEV-868-DT 
MDEV-900-DT 

 
Description of Change  
End of life notice for the DT family of products. 
  
Reason for Change  
Product firmware is no longer supported. 
 
Anticipated Last Ship Date  
September 31, 2021 
 
Qualification Data  
N/A  
 
Last Time Buy Date  
May 31, 2021  
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